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P.O. Box 45360 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84145 
(801) 324-5556 
(801) 324-5935 (fax) 
colleen.bell@questar.com 
jenniffer.nelson@questar.com 
 
Attorneys for Questar Gas Company 
 
             

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
APPLICATION FOR APPROVAL OF   THE 
2011 YEAR BUDGET FOR ENERGY  
EFFICIENCY PROGRAMS AND MARKET  
 TRANSFORMATION INITIATIVE                      

 
)
)
)
)
) 

 
Docket No. 10-057-15 

 
QUESTAR GAS COMPANY 

RESPONSE TO COMMENTS OF 
THE DIVISION OF THE PUBLIC 

UTILITIES  
__________________________________________________________________________ 
   

Questar Gas Company (Questar Gas or Company) hereby responds to the issues 

raised in the Memorandum dated December 6, 2010 (Memorandum), from the Division of 

Public Utilities (Division) to the Public Service Commission (Commission) submitted in the 

above-referenced docket.  In the Memorandum, the Division recommended partial approval 

of Questar Gas’ Application in this Docket.  Specifically, the Division said that it “has 

reviewed the Application, as filed, and recommends to the PSC approval of most of QGC’s 

2011 EE Budget.  The Division does not recommend approval of the new Direct-Vent Gas 

Fireplace Measure within the Builder Rebate Program.”  Memorandum at p.1.  Upon receipt 

of the Memorandum, Questar Gas met with the Division and discussed the issues and 

concerns.  Questar Gas now agrees with the Division’s comments, withdraws its request to 

incorporate the a new Direct-Vent Gas Fireplace Measure within the Builder Rebate 
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Program, and agrees to the removal of the $6,000.00 associated with that proposed measure 

from the proposed budget, as more specifically recommended by the Division.   

DATED this _____ day of December, 2010. 

      Respectfully submitted, 

QUESTAR GAS COMPANY 

 
_________________________________ 
Colleen Larkin Bell (5253) 
Jenniffer Nelson (7947) 
Attorneys for Questar Gas Company 
180 East First South 
P.O. Box 45360 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84145-0360 
(801) 324-5556 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served 

upon the following by electronic mail on December ___, 2010: 

Patricia E. Schmid 
Felise Thorpe Moll 
Assistant Attorney Generals 
500 Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
pschmid@utah.gov 
fthorpemoll@utah.gov 
 

Sarah Wright 
Executive Director 
Utah Clean Energy 
917 2nd Avenue 
Salt Lake City, UT  84103 
sarah@utahcleanenergy.org 
 

Paul H. Proctor 
Assistant Attorney General 
500 Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
pproctor@utah.gov 
 

Michelle Beck 
Director 
Office of Consumer Services 
400 Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
mbeck@utah.gov 
 

Gary A. Dodge 
Hatch, James & Dodge 
10 West Broadway, Suite 400 
Salt Lake City, UT  84101 
gdodge@hjdlaw.com 
 

Kevin Higgins 
Neal Townsend 
Energy Strategies 
39 Market Street, Suite 200 
Salt Lake City, UT  84101 
khiggins@energystrat.com 
ntownsend@energystrat.com 
 

Betsy Wolf 
Utility Ratepayer Advocate 
Salt Lake Community Action Program 
764 South 200 West 
Salt Lake City, UT  84101 
bwolf@slcap.org 

Dianne R. Nielson 
Governor’s Energy Advisor 
State of Utah 
324 South State, Suite 500 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
dnielson@utah.gov 

Chris Tallackson 
State Energy Program 
1594 West North Temple, Suite 3110 
PO Box 146100 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
ctallackson@utah.gov 
 

Howard Geller 
Southwest Energy Efficiency Project 
2260 Baseline Road #212 
Boulder, CO 80302 
hgeller@swenergy.org 
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Sophie Hayes 
Staff Attorney 
Utah Clean Energy 
1014 2nd Avenue 
Salt Lake City, UT  84103 
sophie@utahcleanenergy.org 
 

 

 
 
 
         
  ___________________________________ 


